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December 06, 2024 

 
Welcome to a new year! Whether you are currently enrolled in College Credit 

Plus courses or thinking about taking a class next year, now is a great time to 

learn more! 
  

2024-2025 Information Sessions 

Your school should be gearing up for this year’s College Credit Plus information 
sessions, where you can learn more about taking college classes to earn both high 
school and college credit, as well as any changes to the program for next year. Reach 
out to your student success coach for more information – these sessions must be held 
each year between October 1 and February 15. There are several updates to the 
program this year, so make sure you plan to attend this important meeting! 
  
Please contact Ms. Keese if you are not able to attend the Meeting, but would 
like more information. 
  
  

 


